LOUTKVILLE

National Archeryin the Schools Program

Housing Process - 2022 NASP® National Tournament — Louisville, KY

Louisville Tourism is the official housing provider of the National Archery in the Schools Program. We are now
accepting reservations for the 2022 NASP® National Tournament. This process is in place to maximize savings and room
availability for attendees, as well as for accurate hotel counts for NASP®. Please utilize this process for making
reservations for Nationals. We appreciate it!

For those planning a visit to Louisville for 2022 NASP®, Louisville Tourism provides several planning resources, including
family fun activities at GoToLouisville.com/things-to-do/family-fun/ and discounted attraction tickets by clicking here. A
searchable list of events is available at www.gotolouisville.com as well as a free digital Louisville Visitors Guide.

Why else should you reserve through the official housing provider?

You could be a lucky winner! In 2019, in addition to a bow of $100 value, we also had 7 recipients of a
complimentary sleeping room and tax. By reserving your room through the official housing provider, you will be
entered into the prize drawings.

Use either method below to make your reservation and you are automatically entered into the drawing.
Cancelled reservations will be ineligible. The winners will be announced and contacted via email one week prior
to the 2022 NASP® National Tournament.

Reservation Information:

e Individual Reservations - Please note that you may only reserve up to 20 rooms at one time under the same
name. You can also reserve each room under individual names.
o All reservations must have individual names by April 15, 2022. On April 16, any reservations that do not
have names, will be cancelled, and returned to general sale in the attendee block.

e Sleeping Room Blocks — At this time, there are still rooms available for the 2022 National Tournament, but we
are no longer accepting room block requests. All available rooms may be booked using the site. Please DO NOT
contact the hotels directly. The inventory is in real-time and new rooms become available daily so please check
back often. Please call 800-743-3100 for guidance on identifying hotels with enough rooms available.

e Cancellation Policy — Any reservation cancelled starting April 26, 2022 is subject to first night’s room and tax to
be charged by the hotel.

e To reserve your room(s)
o Online - https://mmxreservations.com/fer/#/Louisville?pageCode=2022NASP
o Phone —800-743-3100
e Monday - Friday, 9 am — 5 pm eastern time
o You may be asked for an “access code.” If you do not have an access code for a room
block, you are an attendee.

If you have any further questions regarding the process, please feel free to reach out to NASP® or the Louisville Tourism
Housing Department at 800-743-3100 or email housing@gotolouisville.com

CAUTION: Please be vigilant if approached by any other company or service that implies or claims to be an official
housing provider of the NASP®. The NASP® logo will be included on our housing site and all general communication
materials. If you do not see the logo, they are not the official housing provider.
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